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Email Responses Received By:  Kristen Baum, Laura Belmonte, James Cain, Shelia Kennison, Bridget 
Miller, Griffin Pivateau, Bill Ryan, and Joe Schatzer. 

 
 

New General Education Designation Requests: 
 
ARCH 3370 – Urban USA Field Study, requests the “D” designation, one-time only, effective Summer 2018. 
Members denied the “D” designation as it was unclear from the syllabus that 50% or more of the course related 
to socially constructed groups.   
 
 
ARCH 4374 – European Studies, requests the “H and I” designations, effective Summer 2018. 
Members approved the “H and I” designations, effective Summer 2018. 
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